
Sleek, easy-to-carry bag 
features foam padding & 
sturdy handles. Fits 2 bat-
teries. Ideal for air travel.

Battery Carry-On Bag

$59.99

Heavy-duty canvas bag, 
great for travel or long term 
storage. Secure fasten-
ings+storage pocket.

Heavy-Duty Travel Bag

$189.99

Securely holds up to 35 lbs, 
easy to attach, made of 
strong, lightweight alumi-
num.

Bag Hook

$19.99

Multi-angle, versatile um-
brella with clamp, featuring 
easy 4-way swivel, compact 
folding, and UPF 50+ lining.

Umbrella

$59.99

Allows for easier entry and 
exit of your Travel Buggy!

Grab Bar

$29.99

Attachable accessory for 
rolling and lifting your 
Travel Buggy. Ideal for trunk 
loading.

Easy-Lift Strap

$19.99

Lightweight, retractable 
ramps. Features safety lock, 
non-skid surface, & guard-
rails. Extends 4 ft - 7 ft.

Retractable Ramp

$399.99

Have your drinks & phone 
securely held and within 
reach; easy to attach to any 
Travel Buggy model.

Cup/Phone Combo

$34.99

Detachable, collapsible, 
weather-proof steel bas-
ket; easy hook-on design, 
bracket for heavy loads.

Shopping Basket

$49.99

Ideal for securing large 
items to the back of your 
Travel Buggy. Tight 2”x2” 
mesh. 15”x15”

Cargo Net

$34.99

Armrest organizer with 2 
large zippered and 3 open 
pockets. Secures via Velcro 
for easy removal.

Multi-Pocket Organizer

$39.99

Easy-to-use cane holder for 
convenient access to your 
walking cane. Compatible with 
up to 1.5” diameter canes.

Cane Holder

$19.99
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Multi-position, adjustable 
headrest for user comfort. 
Dimensions: 14”x5”x3.5”. Con-
toured for head comfort.

Adjustable Headrest

$169.99

Multi-position caregiver 
mount lets caregivers steer 
comfortably from behind. 
Flexible positioning.

Care Giver Mount

$84.99

Ideal for tall users/knee is-
sues, these fully adjustable 
extensions add 20” length, 
including a soft calf pad.

Adjustable Leg Lifts

$259.99

Accommodates up to D/E 
cylinders. Durable, with 
straps for stability, includes 
storage compartments.

Oxygen Tank Holder

$39.99

Essential for night outings, 
this set includes red & black 
LED headlight and taillight, 
with 3 light settings.

LED Light

$15.99

Efficient & portable spare 
chargers, ensuring has-
sle-free recharging wherev-
er your travels take you.

Spare Charger

$59.99

Compact & travel-friendly 
spare battery, offers peace 
of mind for longer outings.

Spare Battery

$349.99-359.99

Perfect day-bag that fits the 
chair backrest. Large main 
compartment & small front 
pocket. Durable & Lightweight.

Backpack

$49.99

Personalize your Travel Buggy power chair with up to 6 vibrant seat colors so your new wheels stand out 
from the pack. Pick a color unique as you and make it your own. Seat colors include matching backrest and 

seat bottom (set). Black comes standard.

Seat Colors

$64.99
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